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Moraga’s Measure WW Funds Update to our Nov. 10 article 
By Sopie Braccini
The Moraga School Board voted, on November 10th, to accept the Parks and Recreation Commission’s Field sub-
committee recommendation to use Measure WW bond funds to improve the field at Camino Pablo Elementary School 
(CP).  
The Board also approved the revised Joint Use Agreement offered by the Town for the sports fields; the agreement 
phases out Town contributions towards the maintenance of District-owned fields, which are heavily used by local 
youth organizations, over the next six years.  
The Board also authorized Superintendent Rick Schafer to negotiate a separate Joint Use Agreement with the Town 
for the CP field. 
S. Braccini 
 
 
 
Reach the reporter at: sophie@lamorindaweekly.com
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